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MEMO  
TO:  Toronto and East York Community Council  

FROM: Councillor Joe Mihevc, Ward 21, St. Paul’s West  

RE:  Traffic changes on Eglinton Avenue West related to watermain construction   

DATE:  September 11, 2009  

 

The Water/Wastewater Department is undertaking a four month watermain construction project 
between Bathurst Street and Chaplin Crescent on Eglinton Avenue West.  

To facilitate traffic movement, I am requesting a bylaw change to remove all of the current 
prohibitions north and south at Old Forest Hill Road.  

I have discussed this with Transportation staff and they are in agreement with this approach.  

I request the appropriate bylaw changes go to the late September meeting of City Council. When 
the construction is complete, I will be requesting a reversal of this new bylaw.     

Sincerely,   

Councillor Joe Mihevc 
Ward 21, St. Paul’s West     

http://www.joemihevc.com

